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We will be having our township clean-up on Saturday, October 8th between 8:00 a.m.-
12:00 noon.  The clean-up will take place behind the Ironwood Township building.  All 
township properties are allowed to bring ONE load at no cost.  Items NOT allowed are: 
building materials, car batteries, tires, paint, pesticides, ammunition, and explosives. 
 

Our gym will open for recreation on November 10th (after the election).  It is open for 
use on workdays (Monday-Friday –8 a.m.-4:30 p.m.) free of charge.  It is also available 
to rent for recreation after hours or on weekends.  Please contact our offices to 
schedule time or inquire about cost.   
 

As of October 1st, 2016, we will be discontinuing our ACH option for utility and 
garbage payments due to rising costs.  If you have signed up for this service, please 
note that your payments will no longer be deducted automatically from your account 
after this date.  Please contact our office if you have any questions.   
 

Please remove all items from the cemetery by September 30th, 2016. 
 

Remember to have your garbage out by 7:00 a.m. on your scheduled pickup day as per 
our garbage ordinance.   Please bag loose garbage for sanitary/ safety reasons.  Also, 
the weekly limit is TWO cans or bags.  We do sell bags here if you have extra garbage; 
the bags are available at a cost of $1.50 per bag.   

 

The last market for the 2016 season is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, October 11th.  
Thank you so much for your continued support! We will see you next year! 

Check out our newly designed website at ironwoodtownship.com!  
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The General Election is on November 8, 2016.  The last day to register for the election 
is October 11, 2016.  Anyone not registered by that date will not be able to vote on 
November 8, 2016.  
 
Electors who wish to receive an absent voter ballot for the November election by mail 
must submit an absent voter ballot application by Saturday, November 5, 2016 at 2:00 
p.m.   The Clerk’s office will be open on that Saturday from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. for last 
minute ballots.  AV applications to vote can be picked up in the Clerk’s office during 
regular office hours or by calling 906-932-8446.   
 

Our annual event will take place sometime in December.  Check our website or call 
our office for details.   

 

Please call or e-mail Leroy Johnson if you have an issue.  His phone number is 906-932-
3841 and his official e-mail is johnsoniwdtownshipzoning@gmail.com. 
   

 Office hours are Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

 Board Meetings are on the 2nd and 4th Monday of every month at 5:30 p.m. 

 We have a computer for township residents to use at no charge during working hours from the 
Bessemer Public Library.  We also have a secure drop box in front of our building to return books.  

 We have a locked drop box on the south side of our building if you need to drop a payment off after 
hours.  Checks or money orders only please. 

 
Charter Township of Ironwood 
N10892 Lake Road 
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